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Statement by management on the annual report 

The supervisory and executive boards have today discussed and approved the annual report 
of SK Global Software Denmark ApS for the financial year 8 September 2016 - 31 
December 2017. 

The annual report is prepared in accordance with the Danish Financial Statements Act. 

In our opinion, the financial statements give a true and fair view of the company's financial 
position at 31 December 2017 and of the results of the company's operations for the 
financial year 8 September 2016 - 31 December 2017. 

In our opinion, management's review includes a fair review of the matters dealt with in the 
management's review. 

Management recommends to the company in general meeting that the financial statements 
for 2017 /18 should not be audited. Management considers the criteria for omission of audit 
to be met. 

The financial statements have not been audited. Manangement declares that the criteria for 
omission of audit are met. 

Management recommends that the annual report should be approved at the annual general 
meeting. 

Copenhagen, 31 May 2018 

Executive board 

Scott Caudle 
Director 

Supervisory board 
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Jonas Andersen 

The general meeting of shareholders have resolved that the financial statements for the 
coming financial year are not to be audited. 
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